Karoel Laynie Drenske

I oppose this idea because it would affect all the residents with wells by contaminated the water.
Maybe not within a few years but years to come the tailings will seep into the underground water.
There are many families in this area with children who would be affected not only by the
contaminated water but the air quality as well.

The ugliness of this area is also bad for the resell of our homes. Those mountains use to be so
beautiful and a selling point for many.

Not to mention the open pits that kids exploring could get hurt. Keep our mountains free from
possible consequences of this decision.

Then the money this mine makes does not stay within our state is never good for our people.
Please do what is right for our community and our state.



